
   

  
  

Prevention lesson held for students of cadet classes patronized by
Russia’s Investigative Committee in Stavropol Territory on eve of
International Children’s Day

  
  

A prevention lesson on teenage suicides has been held with high school students of Lieutenant
General of Justice M. G. Yadrov cadet classes patronized by the Russia’s Investigative Committee on
the eve of the International Children’s Day. The children also watched documentary “Stolen
Childhood” telling about prevention of children crimes and homelessness, made by the Russia’s
Investigative Committee.

After the film the cadets over an hour discussed the problems covered by it, actively speaking about
moral education, reasons and factors of destructive and deviant behavior among teenagers and ways
to prevent it. 
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